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Honorary President
The Lord Evans of Rainow

Executive Committee
Chair: Tonia Antoniazzi MP
Vice-Chairs: Greg Smith MP, Andrew Snowden MP, Pete Wishart MP



2025 Extraordinary General Meeting 
Wednesday 29th January 2025, 4.00pm
Room Q, Portcullis House 

MINUTES


Those participating:

Dr Rosena Allin-Khan MP, External Chair

Tonia Antoniazzi MP (APPBG Chair)	
Neil Coyle MP					 
Ruth Jones MP
Ben Lake MP
Melanie Onn MP
Abtisam Mohamed MP
John Slinger MP
Valerie Vaz MP
John Whittingdale MP

In attendance:

Rita King, Honorary Secretary, APPBG
Rhea Porter (Office of Tonia Antoniazzi MP)

1. Apologies for Absence

Apologies had been received from:

Sir Christopher Chope MP
Lord Evans of Rainow
Gill German MP
Claire Hughes MP
Joy Morrisey MP
Greg Smith MP
Andrew Snowden MP
Michael Wheeler MP
Pete Wishart MP





2. Election of new Vice-Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Beer Group

Dr Allin-Khan welcomed members to the EGM.  The meeting had been called to elect a new Vice-Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Beer Group following the resignation of Jamie Stone MP.  The meeting thanked Mr Stone for his contribution to the Group.

One nomination for the post had been received. Tonia Antoniazzi MP proposed Andrew Snowden MP as the new Vice-Chair. This was seconded by Neil Coyle MP.  Mr Snowdon was duly elected.

3. Any Other Business

There was no other business.  

The meeting closed at 4.10pm.
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